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Richard Banister

RIVER ROAD, 21, RIVER ROAD, ARUNDEL, BN18 9EY

| Objection

I wish to object to this application for the following reasons: 1. This building will be an eyesore close to
the Nationagl Park, from where it will be clearly visible. It will also be visible from the nearby A27 dual
carriageway and the main railway line across the south of England. The extremely high level of
visibility will be a very negative statement on the visual attractiveness of the area and will create a
negative image of this area of West Sussex, deterring UK and foreign visitors and potential investors in
the area, all to the detriment to the whole of the south coat. A good example of how to create a
negative image and to demonstrate a lack of care for the beautiful county of West Sussex. 2. This
incinerator has a negative impact on the green objectives we all should. a) It produces noxious
emissions which will affect humans and the general environment. b) It introduces more heavy traffic to
an already overloaded road network which will increase pollution and create a more dangerous
environment for pedestrians, cyclists and other road users. c) It may have a negative effect on the
creation of the potential new residential area, and will certainly significantly reduce its attractiveness
and value to potential residents, potentially affecting the local Area Plan for residential growth. Overall
it is a very physically and environmentally unattractive proposition which seeks to solve a problem
which does not exist in West Sussex. West Sussex does not need this.
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